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Final Partners Transnational Meeting Marks Significant 

Milestone in STAND UP Project 

 

 

The STAND UP - Fight against Cyberbullying in VET Classroom project reached a crucial 

point when partners from Greece, Spain, Poland and Ireland met in the beautiful city of 

Trikala, Greece for the project's final transnational meeting. Hosted by DIAS VET, the 

meeting took place on 18-19 October 2023 and was a defining moment in the joint 

efforts to combat cyberbullying in vocational education and training (VET) classrooms. 

 

Partners from Spain, including Accion Laboral and Innohub, as well as representatives 

from Poland's CWEP and Ireland's Eurospeak, convened in Trikala to take part in 

discussions that focused on several critical areas of the project. 

 

 
 

During the two-day meeting, participants had the opportunity to: 

 

 Review the progress of the project: The partners made a comprehensive 

assessment of the progress of the project and highlighted the main 

achievements and milestones reached since the beginning of the project. 



 Final tasks and organisation: In joint discussions, the essential tasks that are 

crucial for the completion of the project were defined in order to ensure that all 

objectives are achieved within the given time frame. 

 

 Sustainability and future exploitation: The partners laid the groundwork for 

post-project success by developing strategies to sustain and maximise the 

project's outcomes well beyond its official conclusion in January 2024. 

 

The STAND UP project aims to provide vocational teachers with tools to help them 

understand and combat cyberbullying. It also aims to help vocational students become 

aware of the danger of cyberbullying. The final transnational meeting allowed the 

project partners to reaffirm their commitment to this important task and to ensure that 

their efforts have a lasting impact on education and online safety. 

 

The meeting was characterised by a spirit of cooperation, commitment and shared 

vision. All partners expressed their gratitude for the warm hospitality of the hosts, DIAS 

VET, who made the event a resounding success. 

 

As the project moves closer to its conclusion in January 2024, the partners remain 

committed to making a significant and positive contribution to the fight against 

cyberbullying in VET classrooms. 

 

To learn more about our project and its results, visit our website or follow us on 

Facebook and Instagram! 

 

NOTES TO EDITORS 

For more information about the STAND UP project, please contact: 

Acción Laboral 

euprojects@accionlaboral.com  

https://www.accionlaboral.com/  

https://standup.erasmus.site/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083224627624
https://www.instagram.com/standuperasmus/
mailto:euprojects@accionlaboral.com
https://www.accionlaboral.com/

